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FINANCE FORUM OCTOBER 27

We're excited to announce that our annual "Cadwalader Finance Forum" is coming back as an
in-person event in Charlotte once again on Thursday, October 27.

Previous Finance Forums, with their mix of networking opportunities and panel discussions,
have attracted more than 500 participants. This year's Finance Forum will once again focus on
fund finance, along with an examination of key issues in commercial real estate, middle market
lending, securitization, structured finance and more.

A detailed schedule, featuring our panel line-up and speakers, will follow.
Click nhere to register for the event.

We look forward to seeing you in Charlotte on October 27.


https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://inform.cadwalader.com/25/2060/landing-pages/blank-registration-form--finance-forum-2022.asp
https://www.cadwalader.com/

